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VLP Partner Melissa Krasnow wrote an article for International Risk Management Institute, Inc. (IRMI)
titled “Massachusetts Amends Breach Notification Law.”

The Massachusetts governor recently signed Bill H.4806, which becomes effective April 10, 2019.
Among other things, the bill amends the Massachusetts breach notification law to require that a notice
to regulators includes whether an organization maintains a written information security program and
other specified content.

Click here to read Ms. Krasnow’s summary of these amendments on the IRMI website
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